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Dear Partners, 

 

We have received requests from the representatives of creditors to extend the deadline for 

the POD exercise. 

 

After careful consideration, we have decided to extend the POD submission timeline to the 

17th of April 2021 to ensure the completeness of the POD exercise. 

 

This means that we will accept all hard copy submissions that arrive at the mentioned physical 

address in the POD letter before the 17th of April 2021. 

 

This statement shall hereby override all prior circulations pertaining to POD submission 

deadline.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at the designated email address should you need more 

clarification. 

 

Thank you. 


